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Getting on the Same Page 
 
I attended a webinar today that talked about churches and communication.  Communication has 
always been an issue with churches and Ebenezer is no exception.  (But we are working on that!!!) 
 
How do we work on that??  There are several things each of us can do RIGHT NOW to get the ship 
headed in the right direction!!  The finst of those is PRAY!!  Pray for your church.  Pray for your church 
staff.  In your prayers, ask God what YOU need to be doing to build His kingdom at Ebenezer.  And 
when we pray, please expect Him to answer.  If you are listening, He will. 
 
Another key in this puzzle is DIVE INTO GOD'S WORD.  Spend time in His word.  Read it.  Meditate 
on it.  Listen to the Holy Spirit as He speaks through it. 
 
Another very important piece of the puzzle is to BE HERE.  To actually come to worship on Sunday 
morning and expect God to do something.  Come with a heart prepared to worship Him and to hear 
what He desires we hear.  If you are not coming to worship, and coming with a heart prepared for Him, 
you will never be on the same page. 
 
Each of us need to work extra hard to get on the same page with God concerning Ebenezer.  Those 
who seek Him and what He wants for EBC will reap great rewards.  Those who do not will be lost in 
the shuffle.  
 
Which will you choose? 
 
David                
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FUNDRAISER for YOUTH & 
CHILDREN MINISTRIES 

At Roger’s BBQ 
Tuesday, February 8th 
11:00 am – 2:00 pm 

See a Youth or Child for a business sheet or  
to purchase a ticket 

BBQ, Red Gravy/Rice, Sweet Potato Casserole, 
Coleslaw, Hush Puppies & Dessert 

 

 

There will be no 
Wednesday Night Supper 
or Children & Youth 
Activities on Wednesday 
February 23rd. 
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A six week study beginning, Monday, March 9th at 
6:00 pm in the Mears House 

 

 

 

 

Ways to give your tithe 
  •   text to 73256 and enter 
      EBCSC 
  •   drop it by the church  
      office  
  •   drop it in the secure   
      church  mailbox 
  •   mail to 524 S. Ebenezer Rd.  

 
 

 

 

Financial Report Through January 23, 2022 
 
Year to date needs………......$125,367.80 
Year to date receipt………….$119,962.18 

 
 

Come and see the New EBC Missions 
Counter in the Welcome Center.   

There are new information boards, 
handouts, and collection bins for items.   

Please start dropping off your 
donations at the EBC Missions Counter. 

 

Quarterly Business Meeting 
Wednesday, February 2,2022 

At 6:00 pm 


